
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,        
I hope that you have all had a relaxing half term break and enjoyed 
spending time with your families. The children as always have returned 
to school with a great attitude towards their learning and they all look so 
smart.  
As the weather is certainly turning colder please make sure 
that your child has a warm winter coat and that any hats, scarves and 
gloves are clearly labelled. Have a great  weekend and Happy Diwali 
to our families that are celebrating. 

  Best Wishes   

                                                                         

 
 

Principal  

is in Year 2 or Year 6, please make a note of when the SAT’s tests  
 

 
 

Newsletter No.8    

Remembrance Worship  
Our Remembrance Service will be in school tomorrow Friday 
10th November at 8.55am; all are welcome to attend.  
 
Winter Coat Programme  
As part of the Winter Coat programme you can collect coats  from the 
New Road Methodist Church , Mount Street, Tipton, opposite Great 
Bridge Primary School on Thursday 9th November between 2pm and 
4.30pm.  
 
Uniform Donation  
The charity Newlife have donated items of school uniform, this is mainly 
grey trousers and pinafores as well as some white polo tops. The              
clothing is all new and is from Asda, River Island and the Sainsbury’s Tu 
range.  The school hall will be open from 12.30pm on Friday for               
collection and will be limited to two items per family. If you have more 
than 2 children in school and would like some uniform, please contact 
the school office. 
 
Start of the School Day 
As a polite reminder it is only Reception parents who walk their children 
round to class at the start of the school day.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous academic year.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance throughout the 

term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

93% 93% 93% 

93% 95% 93% 95% 

9th November Y5 Swimming begins 

10th November Remembrance Service 

17th November Children In Need– Non 
uniform Day 

29th November EY/KS1 Maths Workshop 

1st December Christingle Service 

6th December KS2 Maths Workshop 

7th December Christmas Jumper Day 

12th December EY/KS1 Nativity– Y2 & Y1 
parents 

13th December EY/KS1 Nativity– Reception 
parents 

15th December Y6 Class Worship 

22nd December School closes for Christmas 
Holidays 

8th January 
2024 

School re-opens 

9th February  School Closes for half term 

19th February School re-opens 

22nd March School closes for Easter 
holidays 

8th April School re-opens 

6th May Bank Holiday– School closed 

24th May School closes for half term 

10th June School re-opens 

19th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star/Numbots Star of 

the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Nazret Haile Divine Karunwi 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 6 Year 4 

Principal Awards 

YR Solomon Hallard-Keiten 

Y1 Tommy Bunn 

Y2 Thomas Scott 

Y3 David Morris 

Y4 Rylee-Jay Flute 

Y5 Hephzibah Omotajo 

Y6 Grace Smith  


